
Family Center PTO Meeting 
Wednesday, February 15, 2017

Debbie Reilly
Julie Gullickson
Michelle Snyder
Jen Berends
Kami Waldman
Jessica Graetz
Karen McBride
Lily Scharff
Liz Macanufo

Treasurer Report - Jen Berends
$200 PTO dues collected
$20 e-scripts collected
$539.25 from Art to Remember, posted next week, total approximately $800

Oatmeal Drive - Lily Scharff
Barrels supposed to be delivered but still have yet to receive them from Operation Foodsearch
Barrels needed at high school campus
Email blast going out on Friday
Need to have room parents send out email for money collection to buy oatmeal

Teacher Appreciation
Friday fruit bar from the red and green room

Wine and Dreams - Jessica Graetz
Scheduled, March 9th 7-9pm
Posters up and email going out today
Adding some more raffle items, working with Angela Flotken
Teacher and staff free of charge, pay for their guests
Stock the cellar 

Mod Pizza Fundraiser 
20% of all sales donated to the FC, all day
Need to select a date, possibly the Thursday before spring break

Moms' Night out
Possibly pairing it with Stella and Dot 
Jessica G offered to host

Board Positions Needed
President
Vice President
Teacher Appreciation
Send out email blast and list responsibilities of each position 



Director's Update - Debbie
Playground update
Met with Clayton Century Foundation, an assessment meeting. They are helping to get donors
Clayton school district responsible for; asphalt work, concrete work, work on ADA paths, pay for 
some of the surfaces. 
$300k needed for the playground
$150k lead gift needed and then start asking individual families 
Meeting again March
Think about people for Century Foundation to contact about large donations
Ask room parents to ask classes to also think about people for the possible lead gift
A few teachers were part of a profession development opportunity, in Portland, took 3 
kindergarten teachers, playful inquiry, Opal School, regio style school.  Looked at what play and 
critical thinking looks like K-12 grade.  Meeting tonight to discuss presenting to the district what 
they learned.


